Technology Committee - Restructuring Day - September 27, 1999

The Secondary Technology Committee and the T2K participants met as one group.  David A. Young chaired the meeting.

PLATO discussion

· Pam Baker: worked well in summer school geometry. She was able to customize it and make it more challenging.

· PLATO was wiped from school computers this summer, and is just now being reinstalled

· PLATO is available for credit in the PLATO mini-lab in Dawn Norman's room only.  Pass/fail only--no grade; maximum of two credits.

· T2Kers to be trained next month.

What is the mechanism for T2Kers to share with others in their departments?

· French:  PLATO should be available for demonstration and tutorial in every classroom.

· Will this be through the Novell Applications Launcher?

· French:  reminded teachers about stipend for writing curriculum for PLATO with department approval.

· Lab assistants requested PLATO training.

T2K update

· Be sure to call in sick if necessary

Notice about math/science tech workshop

Curriculum draft update

· Available on FASST webpage.

· Subgroup to work on revision needed 

· if interested, let DAY know

· will meet Oct. 13 at 2:30 in FASST Lab

· needs to be part of T2K (Ada Poland)

· bring it up to Gail to get on calendar

· focus on curriculum to develop lessons for T2K days

· Lab assistants should identify and share exemplary units from their labs.

Cleaning off hard drives

· Everyone needs to get the word out.

· Some people need instructions/ help on backing up.

Training issues

· The group decided to customize the technology repair form for use at FHS.

· As we start with a new repair tech, it is time to make changes to the repair system.

· funneling through department heads/subcommittee of tech committee?

· Prioritizing through some sort of triage system

· paper trail necessary to spot trends, set priorities, and plan training

· Jamie Wilson, the new tech, is now working only nights.  While that is the case, all repair requests should be turned in on the new form to Beyjo.  Beyjo will keep them on file.  Lab assistants will pull from those requests as they have time.

· Feedback on when and if something is to be fixed from tech repair would help teachers plan.

Do the techs work for Jamie?

· Yes (French)

· French to stay involved.

How to handle supplies for labs?

· Lab assistants order through Evelyn Marbury.

Ask Gail Quillen for network trouble-shooting (Reif)

       -    empowering teachers to solve problems

       -    cross-mixing T2K groups to meet specific needs is a possibility

Lab business:

· Evelyn and lab assistants will work out lab schedules tomorrow (before school, activity period, and after school times and places) in meeting, and the schedule will be published weekly in the announcements.

· Students not with classes need  a pass to be in any lab during the school day, including 1st and 7th.

· Labs should have sign-in sheets.

· Hall passes from labs should be used in emergency situations only on T2K days.

· Student behavior in labs

· Teacher should set  the tone the day before and make it clear that lab assistants are not subs.

· LAs should use some sort of assigned seats to make discipline referrals manageable.

· A class participation grade assigned by LAs should help.

· A student thrown out of 1 lab is thrown out of all labs.

· Teachers need to touch base with LAs on what happens with their classes on T2K days.

Regular meeting time:  3rd Wednesday 3:45 library
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